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April 6, 2015

Attention:  David Cialdini, Real Estate Agent/Project Manager
Dept. of Administrative Services - Economic Development
Milwaukee County 
633 W. Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 903
Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Cialdini:

I write to support a potential acquisition of Milwaukee County property by a new business owner located at 5406 South Packard Avenue.  Most recently, a new business has purchased a previously vacant property at this address and has opened JC’s Blue Collar Pub.  While only open for a very short time, this team has a very aggressive business plan to take this location to the next level.  To date, every dealing that they have had with the City of Cudahy has been top notch, and I presume this expansion venture will be no exception.

The owner of the building will be inquiring into the vacant lot located at 5414 South Packard Avenue, currently under the ownership of Milwaukee County.  Previously the site was an old tavern and hall, the land has stood vacant for many years.  

The owners are planning on expanding their business to include putting up volley ball courts and horse shoe pits within a fenced in area.  From a City licensing standpoint, the Cudahy Rules Law License Committee would consider a permanent extension of premises.  The city of Cudahy has a track record approving these types of arrangements, and currently has two within our community.

Second, the Plan Commission / Design Review Board would also need to review a combined Certified Survey Map (of the two parcels), site utilization plans, as well as a landscaping plan to soften the fencing around the street side of the building.  This also should not be an issue as well because as with other current existing arrangements with other establishments, these have gone through the Plan Commission / Design Review Board.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

John R. Hohenfeldt
Mayor / City of Cudahy
Chairman of the Plan Commission / City of Cudahy
